September 10, 2019
Re: Sunshine letter for successor contract negotiations
Dear Superintendent Baker,

The Redwood City Teachers Association (RCTA) does hereby notify the Redwood City School
District that negotiations should begin for a successor agreement to the contract that expires on
July 1, 2020.

Brian Cagle, Cathy Schecter, Erinn Washburn, and Michelle Washington will represent the
Association at the bargaining table this year. We look forward to an efficient round of
negotiations.

The Association will be reopening the following Articles in the contract:

Atrticle 4 — Working Hours

Article 6 — Compensation

Article 8 — Class Size

Article 12 — California State Preschool
Article 14 -- Safety and Teaching Conditions
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The Association reserves the right to open other articles if needed and will make specific
proposals at the bargaining table.

Yours truly,

Brian Cagle &

RCTA Negotiations Chair RECEIVED
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